Voter Services — Early Voting — Radio ad SCRIPT

Voice Over:

Do you know what to do if you can’t make it on Election Day?

You may be able to vote at an early voting centre, or apply for a postal vote.
The federal election will be held on Saturday the 215t May.

All Australian citizens aged 18 years and over must vote.

COVID-19 safety measures will be in place.

Your vote will help shape Australia.

To check early voting options and eligibility, or to find your nearest polling place, go
to aec.gov.au
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